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TANK INSTALLATIONS 

 

 

1. Apply for permit and schedule meeting with a member from the Bureau of Fire 

Prevention. 

 

2. Submit all information in reference to the tank being installed. A site plan will be 

required for review including but not limited to tank location, distances to structures 

and property lines and any applicable measurements. These plans are not required 

to be to scale. 

 

3. All work done shall be performed according to the appropriate codes.  

 

4. The Bureau of Fire Prevention must witness both the above ground and below 

ground air tests being performed on the tank.  

 

5. All plumbing, piping and electrical wiring shall comply with the appropriate codes 

as applicable. 

 

6. All storage tank installations shall be handled with extreme caution during all 

procedures. 

 

 

 

 

Any comments, concerns or questions shall be directed to the Bureau of Fire 

Prevention, Hazardous Materials Division at 597-3452. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


